
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, students will be learning how to use apostrophes in the correct place. 
They will be learning when apostrophes will need to be used. Students will also be 

writing a recount.  

 

In Numeracy, students will be recapping telling the time to o’clock, half past, 

quarter past and quarter to, as well as making these times on mini clocks. The 
students will then be learning to tell the time in intervals of 5 minutes. 

 

In Science, students will investigate absorbency and will consider how to make 
their tests fair. 

 

In IPC, students will be rating famous inventions in order of importance using their 

reasoning and reflection skills. They will then think of some modern day problems 

or annoyances. Together, they will create a think tank to come up with possible 

solutions to these problems and give each other feedback on their initial ideas. 

 
In Art / Technology, students will continue to work as a team to make a chair. 

Some will then make mini-chairs with no sellotape and test them with weights. 

 
In ICT, students will continue learning about emailing and adding attachments. 

 

For PSHE, students will continue with the ‘Healthy me’ unit. They will begin 
creating a fitness challenge. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  The week ahead in Year 3            (11 Mar - 15 Mar 2018) 



Notice & Reminders: 

 

 If you are not receiving the Home Learning Menu each and every week, 
please notify school reception, who can update our email records. 

 Please remember that learning starts at 7:10. Reading and phonics starts 

the day so any late arrivals miss valuable learning time. Please ensure 

students arrive promptly at 7:00. 

 Please continue to bring in any recyclable material to be used in our IPC 

topic in the coming weeks. 

 You should have received parent / teacher meeting letters. A gentle 

reminder to sign up online for each of your children.  

 Assessment week has finished as a success. If you have any questions 

please bring them to your scheduled parent / teacher meetings. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Year 3 Team 
 


